
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Alisa Painter <AlisaPainter@scsenate.gov>
CC: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/19/2015 12:54:31 PM
Subject: RE: Legislative Briefing

Do you think Senator Setzler and/or you would like to participate?

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 12:33 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Mottel, Haley
Subject: Legislative Briefing

Members of the General Assembly,

Governor Haley and state officials will conduct a briefing to legislators, October 21st, from 1:00-2:00 p.m. to update 
you on the flood response and recovery operations. The legislative briefing will be held on the Statehouse grounds. 
There will be access to a conference call line.

Please let me know by Monday, October 19th, if you will be attending the briefing in Columbia or calling-in.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:AlisaPainter@scsenate.gov
mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

